« News in Brief -

NSFC President Meets with RS President

On September 12, 2013, NSFC President Yang Wei met with Sir Paul Nurse, President of the Royal
Society of UK.

The Eleventh A-HORCs Meeting Held in Chengdu

The Eleventh Meeting of Heads of Research Councils in Asia (A-HORCs) was held in Chengdu on
September 16, 2013. Prol. Yang Wei, President of the National Natural Science Foundation of China
(NSFC), Prof. YuichiroAnzai, President of Japan Society for the Promotion of Science (JSPS) and Prof.
Gul Woo L.ee, Director General of the National Rescarch Foundation of Korea (NRF) headed their respec-

tive delegations to attend the meeting.
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